A

““ALL THY CHILDREN SHALL BE TAUGHT OF THE LORD.”

~

Vou. VIL

TORONTO, C. W., JULY, 1852.

No. 2.

SABBATH SCHOOL ANNI-
VERSARY IN TORONTO.

The Anniversary of the Wesley-
an Sabbath Schools in the East
Circuit, took place during the week
commencing July 11th. Sermons
were preached on Sabbath in both
the churchesof the circuit, Adelaide
Street, and Yorkville. The meeting
was held in Adelaide Street Church
on Tuesday evening. From some
cause the congregation was not so
large as expected, or as it has usu-
ally been on such occasions. The
Secretary read a very inieresting
Report,embracing an account of the
two schools in the city, the Ade-
lai le Street,andthe Terauley Street
Schools. We give some extracts
from the Report.

% During the past twelve months

the average number of Teachers in
Adelaide Street School has been 15,
and the average attendance of chil-
dren, until the last quarter, had
been 71 ; and the number of verses
recited, 17,561. Our friends are
aware, that for the past fous months,
as the room was required for the
special services and prayer-meet-
ings during the revival, the school
has been irregular, and for a time,
closed. It has again opened under
the most favourable circumstances,
and the attendsnce has considerably
increased ; and the Officers and
Teachers confidently look forward
to the time, they hope not far dis-
tant, when the enlarged room will
be a place too strait for them.”

The Terauley Street School
numbers ten teachers, and an aver-
age attendance of sixty scholars
Both of these schools have shared
in the gracious revival which has



